Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BAGUIO CITY

{

July 13, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 198, S. 2022

DIVISION ROLLOUT FOR ADVOCACY ON
CORDILLERA AUTONOMY: WHAT'S IN IT FOR YOU AND ME?

To:  All Schools Division Employees
All Others Concerned

1s In line with Regional Memorandum No. 197 S. 2022, the Schools
Division Office will conduct a division rollout regarding Regional Autonomy on
July 18, 2022, at the DepEd SDO Baguio, 3rd Floor after the flag ceremony.

2. Dubbed as “Regional Autonomy, the “Cordillera Autonomy: What’s in it
for you me?”, this advocacy rollout aims to raise awareness and deepen the

understanding of DepEd SDO Baguio City employees of the need for Cordillera
Autonomy.

3. Due to the limited space at the SDO 3t Floor, the activity will be
conducted in an online-onsite hybrid setup.

4. The onsite participants for the activity are as follows:

Name Position

Federico P. Martin, EdAD, CEdD Schools Division Superintendent
Christopher C. Benigno, CESO VI Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
Juliet C. Sannad, EdAD Chief Education Supervisor, CID

Nifio M. Tibanggay Chief Education Supervisor, SGOD
Participants No. of Pax

Education Program Supervisors 5

Public Schools District Supervisors 5

SGOD 6

OSDS 10

5. The link for the online participants shall be forwarded to the official Schools
Division Messenger group chat.

6. For you information, guidance and compliance.

FEDERI IN, EdD, CEdD, CESO V
ools Division Superintendent

Division Information Services
2022-07-13

“DepEd SDO Baguio City: We Serve, We Care.”
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